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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Well, this has been a super busy week with opportunities and visitors. 
I want to first go back to the weekend however and the London 
Marathon. A huge shout needs to be given to Mr. Hamilton who not only 
ran the race in a very impressive time but who has raised money for 
school as a result. This is a wonderful thing to have done for our school 
and we are all tremendously grateful.  Rock Steady visited on Tuesday 
morning and entertained us with different rock band instruments and 
inspired many of the children to get involved in taking this up starting 
next week. We also had Mark from Hotshots Basketball in, and this club 
starts on Monday 15th May, already full with 28 participants! 
I would like to congratulate Noah on becoming a big brother this week 
and also welcome back Tudor to the school into Year 6. 

Enjoy the extended weekend!   Mrs. Sarah Smith 

 

Diary – WB 1st May  
Monday  
Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 
Individual and Class Photos  
Wednesday 
YR/6 School Nurse Checks 
3.30pm Everdon meeting - Sycamore 
Thursday 
Air Ambulance visiting school - rearranged  
Friday 
9am VIP Assembly 

Coronation Events in school. 

NO Forest School for Sycamore  

Class 
Be Ready Be Respectful Be 

Safe Award 
Handwriting  

Award  
Head Teacher 

Award 

Beech Reuben D Finley S Evelyn H William R 

Chestnut Sophie H Megan H Finley G Poppy H 

Sycamore Imogen M James C Finley O’C George F 

Maple Oscar J Lily G Isla R Isaac M 

 Attachments: 
King’s Coronation in school  
Yr 6 specific update 

Rock Steady 
Hot shots 

WUW – Wizz 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Figure - 
for the whole school this 

academic year: 94.66% 
Target 96% 

    

Safeguarding - Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S. Smith 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs K. Green 

Governor Responsible for Safeguarding – Mrs C. Barrett 

 

    

Congratulations to Amy and Freya 
who won the name the gritter 
competition. From October look out 
for ‘RoadZipper’ and ‘Pretty Gritty (in 
the city)’. We were treated to a visit 
from a gritter this week where, as a 
school, we found out this exciting 
news! 

36 children from Year 1 – 6 
participated in the Brackley Cluster 
Cross Country event this week. 
Everyone did a superb job and 
showed great resilience, 
determination and super cheering. A 
special mention to Cam who finished 
in 3rd place! 
 

Parking Now we may be 
experiencing some better 
weather there is a good 
number of spaces available 
at the rear of the Reading 
Rooms and their specific 
spaces, for pick up and 
drop off. This may help 
with the congestion 
around school. Thank you. 

Kings Coronation – Friday 5th May. A separate letter went home 
regarding this on Wednesday. We welcome children wearing red, white 
and blue on Friday and have asked for items for a tea party in the 
afternoon. 

PE Kit request – whilst we have shared when expected PE days are, there will be 
other occasions, particularly in the summer term when kits are needed in school.  
We therefore strongly suggest PE kits are in school from Monday to Friday each 
week please. This will support our work in keeping children active and healthy!  

School led Clubs – these all start next week. They have been well 
received this term and we are pleased with the increased uptake. All 
children have a place in the club/s they requested.  
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Sycamore Class started their Ukulele First Access project with 
@NMPATrust this week! They learnt how to hold / how to make a sound 
on the instrument, and enjoyed some singing too – looking forward to 
seeing the children progress over the next 10 weeks! #GetPlaying 
PATCanDo #FirstAccess 

 


